
  
  

NAVIGATION 
ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

 

RIVER:   Ancholme   
 

 

DATE:   12 November 2018 – 17 December 2018 

 

 

LOCATION:  Winter Levels 
 

 

DETAILS 
 
Please be aware the planned water level changes on the river Ancholme 
this winter will be:- 
  
12/11/2018 – Gradual change over the week from summer level (1.2m) to 
winter level (0.9m) 
 
03/12/2018 – Gradual change from winter level (0.9m) to IDB 
maintenance level (0.4m at South Ferriby, 0.6m at Brigg) for 2 weeks. 
 
17/12/2018 – Change from IDB maintenance level (0.4m at South Ferriby, 
0.6m at Brigg) to winter level (0.9m) 
 
 
If you would like further information regarding this please contact our 
engineer, George Fletcher, Asset Performance on 07880 051546. 
 

 
 
You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 between 
9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways Team in the 
Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire area. 
 

 
Irven Forbes 
Waterways Manager 
15 October 2018 

 

In case of emergency please call the Environment Agency on 0800 80 70 60 


